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Ice-collaps in Svarthammerhola
The ice tunnel in the lower part of Svarthammerhola has collapsed due to an earlier rock fall in Autumn 2014 (NGB nr 
63, 2014).
For many years it has been an attraction for cavers. Even though it is not possible to walk under the ice any longer, it 
should be well to think that the danger area since 2014 has now disappeared. People walking during that time in the 
tunnel were lucky not to have  been accidentally injured in an incident.
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